
  

 

  

 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

Room H-307      1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Brownsville, PA Water Street Redevelopment Project for Fiscal 

Year 2024.  

 

The intended recipient is Fay-Penn Economic Development Council located at 1040 Eberly Way, 

Suite 200, Lemont Furnace, Pennsylvania 15456.  

 

This funding will be used for removing blight including demolition and remediation of three 

building.  

 

The project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it will improve the Brownsville, PA 

commercial district and support a rural, low-income community. 

 

This project has a federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Very respectfully,  

 

 

  

 

Guy Reschenthaler  

Member of Congress 
 


